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FCC LABEL Information

Hyundai MOBIS Co., Ltd.

This device complies with part 15 of the FCC rules 
Operation is subject to the following two conditions: 
(1) This device may not cause harmful interference, and 
(2) This device must accept any interference received, 
including interference that may cause undesired 
operation.
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This device complies with part 15 of the FCC rules 
Operation is subject to the following two conditions: 
(1) This device may not cause harmful interference, and 
(2) This device must accept any interference received, 
including interference that may cause undesired 
operation.
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Hyundai MOBIS Co., Ltd.

This device complies with part 15 of the FCC rules 
Operation is subject to the following two conditions: 
(1) This device may not cause harmful interference, and 
(2) This device must accept any interference received, 
including interference that may cause undesired 
operation.
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Hyundai MOBIS Co., Ltd.

This device complies with part 15 of the FCC rules 
Operation is subject to the following two conditions: 
(1) This device may not cause harmful interference, and 
(2) This device must accept any interference received, 
including interference that may cause undesired 
operation.
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Hyundai MOBIS Co., Ltd.

This device complies with part 15 of the FCC rules 
Operation is subject to the following two conditions: 
(1) This device may not cause harmful interference, and 
(2) This device must accept any interference received, 
including interference that may cause undesired 
operation.
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Hyundai MOBIS Co., Ltd.

This device complies with part 15 of the FCC rules 
Operation is subject to the following two conditions: 
(1) This device may not cause harmful interference, and 
(2) This device must accept any interference received, 
including interference that may cause undesired 
operation.

MANUFACTURED BY HYUNDAI MOBIS

PRODUCT LABEL

ADB10F6GP  
FCC LABEL Information



Hyundai MOBIS Co., Ltd.

FCC ID: TQ8-ADB10F6AN

FRONT TOP

Non-removable
LABEL

LABEL LOCATION

Hyundai MOBIS Co., Ltd.

This device complies with part 15 of the FCC rules 
Operation is subject to the following two conditions: 
(1) This device may not cause harmful interference, and 
(2) This device must accept any interference received, 
including interference that may cause undesired 
operation.
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Hyundai MOBIS Co., Ltd.

This device complies with part 15 of the FCC rules 
Operation is subject to the following two conditions: 
(1) This device may not cause harmful interference, and 
(2) This device must accept any interference received, 
including interference that may cause undesired 
operation.
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